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Comments: Kerwin S. Dewberry, Forest Supervisor

Coronado National Forest

 

Dear Mr. Dewberry,

 

Thank you for your labors in the oh so complicated management of our Forest Service. So many factors to

consider at every stage, but none more important than those concerning the Hermosa Critical Minerals Project

scoping period. As a resident of neighboring Pima County I can verify that this decision will have a sweeping

effect around the region. I personally visit the area for birding, camping, horseback riding and yes shopping in

Patagonia. I have read with interest the letter submitted by the Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors and

wholly support their request for in depth studies of the effects of this project in multiple areas, including

environmental, socio-economic and yes, recreation. Please use all due diligence in your studies.

Thank you for your time.


